
 

    
 

STAFF REPORT TO THE COUNCIL 
                        Report No: CS-2024-11 
 
March 25, 2024       
 
From: Anne Leduc – Director of Community Services 
 
RE:  Draft Parks and Recreation Action Plan 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommended Motion: 
 

THAT the Council of the Township of North Glengarry receives Staff Report CS-2024-11; and 
THAT the Council of the Township of North Glengarry approves the draft Parks and Recreation 
Action Plan as presented. 

 
Background / Analysis:  
 

In 2023, Council mandated staff through its Corporate Strategic Plan to prepare a Parks and 
Recreation Action Plan. The Community was surveyed in the late summer and early fall of 2023. 
The data was collected as part of Appendix A to the Draft Parks and Recreation Action Plan. 
 
Staff proposes that the Draft Parks and Recreation Action Plan be posted to the Township’s 
website and circulated to community stakeholders for comments and feedback.  
 
This information would then be incorporated in the draft and resubmitted to Council for a final 
review prior to being brought forward to Council for adoption. 
 
Alternatives: 
 
Option 1 – That Council approves the posting of the Draft Parks and Recreation Action Plan to 
the Township’s website and that it be circulated to community stakeholders for comments and 
feedback. 



 
Financial Implications: 
 
None 

Attachments & Relevant Legislation: 

Attached - Draft Parks and Recreation Action Plan  
 
Others Consulted:   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________              
Reviewed and Approved by: 
Sarah Huskinson, CAO/Clerk 
 


